We're coming
0 your community

Our Mobile Service Centre is coming to

Wee Waa
Tuesday, February 13, 2024
10:00 AM - 3:00 PM

Bringing NSW Government services to you.

Call 13 77 88 or visit service.nsw.gov.au 9 . _
to check our latest timetable. loJs Find us at:

Severe weather may mean our timetable has to IGA car park
change at short notice, we strongly recommend 88-94 Rose Street
you check on the day.
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